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The Leadership Development Committee concluded a very successful Board Orientation 

for the 2017-2019 term last October during our meeting in Silver Spring, MD.   

In November, the Finance Committee offered online help sessions for the Board for 

Directors and Committee Chairs on the budget process.   

In December, the Elections Committee held online refresher courses for the Board on At-

Large elections which took place in January 2018. 

In March, the Elections Committee conducted online review of chapter & state elections. 

During the upcoming April meeting, the Directors will be attending a review of the online 

voting process. Secretary, Nina Schloffel, will be the presenter. Visiting members are 

welcome to attend. 

All states are welcome to ask for educational assistance from national.  A graph of 

educational sessions and attendees is posted on the AVVA website for our membership’s 

information. 

 
Together Always,  
 
 

Sharon Hobbs, Co-Chair 
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